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GOOD LUCK AND BEST WISHES TO YEAR 6  
Everyone at Holden Lane would like to wish our  

wonderful Year 6 class all the very best as they leave us to begin 
their high school journey.  

They leave us with very fond memories of their time at our school. 
They have had a very busy week of celebration and learning.  

On Monday, they visited Tenpin Bowling and had a fabulous time 
practising their bowling skills and enjoying a special lunch.  

As always, they were a credit to the school and a pleasure to be 
with. Yesterday evening, they joined together to celebrate at 

their end of school Prom.  
They looked absolutely amazing in their prom outfits and a great 

time was had by all!  
Many thanks to their families who have supported the children  

throughout their time at primary school. 
GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK YEAR 6 

REACH FOR THE STARS! 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
School closes today for the end of term. I would like to thank the children, staff and governors for all their 

hard work, dedication and commitment throughout the year.  
Our sincere thanks also to our parents and families for their continued support for the school.  

On behalf of the staff and governors, I wish our families and children a very happy summer break. 
We look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 5th September 2023. 

YEAR 5 JUNIOR POLICE CADET TRAINING 
 During the Summer Term, Year 5 have taken part in the 
Junior Police Cadets programme which was delivered by 
our local PCSOs.  The programme aims to foster positive 

relationships between the police and young people to 
build a safer community.  The children learnt about 
community, communication, anti-social behaviour, 

bullying, harmful relationships and staying safe when 
outside. Today they have been awarded special 
certificates to recognise their achievements. 

WELL DONE YEAR 5  
WE ARE VERY PROUD OF YOU! 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION ENJOY A  
TEDDY BEARS’ PICNIC 

Our Nursery and Reception children enjoyed a wonderful 
afternoon on Wednesday, taking their teddy bears on an 

exciting picnic.  The children had a great time. They enjoyed 
playing games and having a picnic which included sandwiches 

and delicious ice-creams.   
As always, they made us all feel very proud! 

WELL DONE NURSERY AND RECEPTION ~  
YOU ARE SUPERSTAR LEARNERS! 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Please make a note of the following dates for your diary:  

 
 Friday 21st July ~ School closes for end of Summer Term 2023 
 Monday 24th July ~ SCHOOL CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING 
 Tuesday 25th July ~ SCHOOL CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING 
 Monday 4th September ~ School closed for staff training 
 Tuesday 5th September ~ Autumn Term 2023 begins for pupils  
 Monday 11th September ~ After school clubs begin  

INCREASE IN SCHOOL DINNER CHARGES  
We have been informed by City Catering that 
due to food inflation, there will be an increase 
in the price of school dinners from September 

2023.  
The price of a Nursery school dinner will 

increase from £2.12 to £2.50. The price of a 
dinner for children in Year 3, Year 4 , Year 5 

and Year 6 will increase from £2.60 to £3.30. 
Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are 

still entitled to Universal Infant Free  
School Meals.  

If you have any queries, please contact the 
school office.  

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY  
VERY WELL DONE! 

Thank you to the families and friends that joined us 
for our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly yesterday morning.  

Their last primary school performance was very 
special and we are extremely proud of all the pupils 
that took part. We wish them all the very best for 

the future as they say goodbye to primary school and 
transfer to high school.  

Many thanks to our Year 6 team Miss Bagguley, Mrs 
Parker, Mrs Sutton and Mr Lightfoot. 

Special thanks to Year 6 for all their hard work and 
commitment over the years! 

VERY WELL DONE YEAR 6 ~ WE ARE VERY 
PROUD OF YOU! 

GOOD LUCK AND BEST WISHES FOR HIGH 
SCHOOL—WHAT A TEAM! 

PARENT CONSULTATION ~ OUR THANKS 
Thank you to all the parents and families that joined us for Parent 
Consultation this week. We were delighted to welcome you all into 

school to celebrate the achievements of our children and to discuss 
their end of term report.  

Many thanks also for completing our questionnaires. Your opinions are 
very much appreciated and the results will be used to further 

develop our school and its partnership with our parents and families.  
If you did not complete a parent questionnaire, please see the office 

who will provide a copy for you.  
Thank you for your continued support.  

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
FUNDRAISER  OUR THANKS 

Well done to all the children who 
have taken part in today’s  

non-uniform fundraising event to 
raise money for our chosen school 

charity. We have raised a super total 
of £98.59 and would like to thank all 
of the children who have contributed.  

All money raised will go to Cheadle 
and District Animal Welfare.  
THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

After school clubs will start again in the Autumn Term on Monday 
11th September. We would like to thank all the children for their 
enthusiasm and high level of participation throughout the year.  

Many thanks also to the staff who work so hard to make the wide 
range of extra-curricular clubs that we offer possible. We look 

forward to more extra-curricular learning in the new school year.  


